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17 May 2022 
 
Mr Michael Cassell 
Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment  
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
 
Attention: Nathan Heath 
email: Nathan.Heath@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Sir  
 
RE: Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre (SSI- 8609189)

 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the proposed Upper South Creek Advanced 
Water Recycling Centre (AWRC), the Amendment Report and the Response to Submissions. 
 
Greater Sydney Parklands supports the revised alignment and flexibility to allow the detailed 
design to adapt to optimise environmental outcomes within the Parklands.  
 
We welcome ongoing collaboration with Sydney Water during detailed design, including 
consideration of opportunities to improve environmental outcomes and to ensure positive visitor 
experiences and future access, development and activation of the Parklands for the community. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the application. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Joshua French 
Director Strategy, Design and Delivery 
Western Sydney Parklands | Greater Sydney Parklands 
E: joshua.french@gsp.nsw.gov.au 
M: 0436 660 096 
 
 

 


